
       

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions, 

please contact us via e-mail: 

jweiser@marymount.edu 

 

 

 

Make sure you visit our 

website for more 

information: 

https://fromcaregivertobrea

dwinner.wordpress.com 

 

 

 

Marymount University’s Center for the Innovative Workforce is accepting 

applications for Cohort II from December 2nd to January 31st. This program 

is designed specifically for women who are caregivers, presently 

unemployed or underemployed, and interested in starting a career in IT as a 

Help Desk Support Technician. 

What You’ll Gain: 

• A no-cost 12-week training program (in-person or online) on the 

fundamentals of IT to prepare for an entry-level IT helpdesk position 

• CompTIA IT Fundamentals certification 

• Support with job search strategies, resumé building, and mock interviews 

• Six months of mentorship through the job search and early career 

Are You Eligible? 

• Must be a woman who is a caregiver 

• Hold a high school diploma/GED or international equivalent 

• Legally authorized to work in the U.S 

• Ready to start training in March 

• Proficient in English (written & verbal), Second language proficiency is a 

plus 

• Residing in the DMV area (DC, Maryland, or Northern Virginia) is preferred 

but not required 

Selection Process: 

1. Submit your application. 

2. Await a selection email for an interview. 

3. Complete the interview process. 

4. Receive final selection notification for Cohort II. 

This is your chance to transition to a fulfilling career in IT.  

Apply today! 

 

 

 

“From Caregiver to Breadwinner” 
Empowering Underserved Women with the Skills  

to Move into the Technology Workforce 

The total cost of the program is $776,000. $766,000 (98.7%) is funded through a U.S. Department of 

Labor- Community Project Funding/Congressionally Directed Spending grant.  The other $10,000 (1.3%) 

is funded through ISACA, a non-Federal source.  
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